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October 18, 2019

KITIMAT

Impact Assessment Agency of Canada DISTRICT OF KITIMAT
22nd Floor, Place Bell L0y Gore
n or, Kitimat, British Columbia
160 Elgin Street Canada V8C 2H7
Ottawa ON K1A OH3 Phone 250.632.8900
' Fax  250.632.4995
RE: Request for Substitution of Environmental Assessment Process www.kitimat.ca

Impact Assessment Agency of Canada,

This letter is being submitted on behalf of the District of Kitimat Council in support of the
Government of British Columbia’s request to substitute the provincial environmental assessment
process of the Cedar LNG project under B.C.’s Environmental Assessment Act for the federal

impact assessment.

In an open meeting of Council on October 15", 2019, District of Kitimat Council resolved:

THAT a letter be provided to the Impact Assessment Agency of Canada stating the District of
Kitimat’s support of the Government of B.C.’s request to substitute the provincial environmental
assessment process of the Cedar LNG project under B.C.’s Environmental Assessment Act for the
federal impact assessment;

AND THAT a request to be an “interested party” for the Cedar LNG project be submitted to the
Impact Assessment Agency of Canada;

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely, v .
<Original signed by>

Michael Dewar
. Director of Economic Development
District of Kitimat
270 City Centre
Kitimat, B.C. V8C2H7

<contact information removed>





